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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO

June 4, 1956

kre Lu ‘fl‘. Folmr
The Texas Company
PeQs Box 1720

Fort Worth 1, Texas

Dear Sir:

+e enclose a copy of Urder R-808 issued May 28, 1956, by the
0il Conservation Cemmission in Case 1059, which was heard on
April 25th at Hobbs.

Very truly yours,

Ao Le POTth’ Jre
Aeting Secretary - Director

brp
Encl.



